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By-Laws Standing Committee Report: 
 
The committee met in March and discussed the work plan for 2024. Extensive revisions 
were made to the by-laws in the 2022-23 cycle. For the present cycle, the committee 
will review GSU policies and regulations for possible amendments and clarification. A 
draft list of policies and regulations for review is being compiled with input from the 
committee and GSU head office. Committee members are reviewing the present 
policies and regulations in preparation for our next meeting.  
 
The next meeting of the committee to discuss and make recommendations on changes 
will be in person in Ottawa on August 19, 2024, prior to the National Council advocacy 
and representation on workplace racism training.  
 
We would like to thank the committee members Reni Stein, Troy MacDonnell, Chantal 
Umphrey, Joel Kowerko and technical advisor Dominique Barrette for their diligence 
and hard work. 
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